
 

 

 Date: January 9, 2025 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Guardians, 

 

 

 As announced earlier in our notice dated January 3, 2025, January 11, 

2025 will be a holiday. 

 On January 25, 2025 we will have the Clubs Day for the Secondary and 

Higher Secondary Students. Parents and guardians are welcome to watch 

the skills and talents of our students. We will let you know more details 

about it later. 

 Election of House Captains and Vice-Captains has been anticipated to 

January 30, 2025. 

 Please note: Attending regular classes is mandatory. We are 

considering reducing 0.25 mark for every absent day from the overall 

total. If a student comes late 3 days, it will be counted as one Absent Day. 

Students must not go for tuition during the School hours.  

 

 

 

 

 

Fr. Dr. Maria Joseph Savariappan SJ, 

Principal 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website :  www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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